
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 3/6/2012 3:46:45 PM 

Kerr, Joan (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J2Kw); 
To: I Redacted _ _ . _ „ JOHNSON, RHONDA J 

(rjl852@att.com); Hobbs, Rick (RHobbs@semprautilities.com); McCallion, 
Timothy (TIM) (tim.mccallion@verizon.com); Emma@gswater.com 
(Emma@gswater.com); Debbie.Lumpkin@sce.com (Debbie.Lumpkin@sce.com); 
Joe Alderete (Joe.Alderete@sce.com); STROBEL, MARIANNE G 
(Redacted J Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Jeanne.Smith@sce.com (Jeanne.Smith@sce.com); Richard.Tom@sce.com 

Redacted 

Redacted 

(J Redacted" 
Redacted EBreeden@semprautilities.com 
(TF5reeden@semprautilities.com); elena.santamaria@asm.ca.gov 
(elena.santamaria@asm.ca.gov) 

Cc: Melton, Drisha (drisha.melton@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 10th Annual Diversity En Banc 

Hello Everyone, 

First off, my apologies for so much back-n-forth on this 

Normally, 1 don't operate this inefficiently. 

Oct 4th is now the date for the diversity en banc. It was Sept 20th, but there was a 
conflict on that date that 1 was not aware of. 

Please note that it is very difficult to find a date that the CEO/Presidents are available 
and also members of the community and all of our 5 Commissioners. Basically, for 
every month there are only 6 open days once you take out two weeks for Commission 
meeting weeks, and Mondays and Fridays of the available weeks. So, we have two 
Tuesdays, two Wednesdays, and two Thursdays to work with every month. Then 
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there is summer vacation, labor day week, and not to mention various celebration of 
diversity and minorities as well as various minority events already on calendar that 
cannot be touched... needless to say it is a frustrating process and I hope Oct 4th 

works with each of you. 

The idea is to first get all 5 Commissioners, then all the participating CEOs and 
Presidents, and then everyone else. 

Yes, this year we will have a big en banc assuming we actually find a date that is void 
of conflict. 

Please only send me an email and Drisha if there is a conflict. 

Oct 4th in Los Angeles 

Regards, 

marzia 

From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 2:37 PM 
To: 'J2Kw@PGE.COM'; 'Hobbs, Rick'; 'JOHNSON, RHONDA J'; 'STROBEL, MARIANNE G'; 
'McCallion, Timothy (Tim)'; 'Emma@gswater.com':lRpriari-pr|_ _ I 
(I Redacted ]'Joe Alderete'; 'Debbie.Lumpkin@sce.com'; 'Richard.Tom@sce.com'; 
'Beal, Erica Leigh (EBreeden@semprautilities.com)'; '(jRedacted 
Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: Meiton, Drisha 
Subject: RE: 10th Annual Diversity En Banc 

Jeanne.Smith@sce.com; 'Cherry, Brian K' 

Marzia Zafar * CPUC * zaf<S>.CDuc.ca.gov *415-7 7 

SB GT&S 0213092 

mailto:Jeanne.Smith@sce.com


SB GT&S 0213093 


